
 

 

Subject: Social Care, Health and Housing Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
comments on proposals to develop affordable Extracare housing in 
Dunstable   

 

The Social Care, Health and Housing Overview and Scrutiny Committee considered 
proposals to develop affordable Extracare housing in Dunstable at their meeting on 29 
January 2013.  In addition to providing their thanks to housing team for their work to 
date on the scheme the Committee recommended to Executive:-  

 

1.  That the Extracare scheme at the Dukeminster site in Dunstable be 
adopted as proposed.  

 


